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Dosher Celebrates Retiring CEO Brad Hilaman, MD
 

Leaders, guests, and Dosher staff members commemorate Dr. Hilaman’s extraordinary 45-
year career, invaluable leadership, and service to patients and community. 

SOUTHPORT— Dosher Memorial Hospital leaders and guests gathered in the Dosher 

Hospital lobby on December 7th to commemorate the distinguished career of retiring CEO and 

Chief Medical Officer Dr. Brad Hilaman.  Presenters included Dosher Hospital President and 

newly appointed CEO Lynda Stanley, Debra Beasley, Vice President of Operations of 

Healogics, Edgar Haywood III, Former Dosher CEO, and Chairman of the Dosher Board of 

Trustees, Robert Howard.  

Dr. Hilaman relocated to Southeastern Brunswick County from the California Bay Area 

26 years ago when offered a position on the Dosher Medical Staff as a women’s health 

physician.  Since that time, in addition to his gynecological practice, Dr. Hilaman was 

instrumental in starting the Healogics Wound Care Center at Dosher as well as treating wound 

care patients, was appointed as Dosher’s Chief Medical Officer in 2012, and in early 2020, 

became Dosher’s CEO.  

All speakers commended Hilaman’s commitment to Dosher’s patients and the 

community while always seeking ways to improve and reimagine local healthcare.   In Robert 

Howard’s words, Dr. Hilaman, “Remained a steward of Dosher’s mission and values while 

successfully navigating the everchanging landscape of healthcare with poised leadership.”  

After being presented with a Resolution Honoring Extraordinary Service from the 

Dosher Board of Trustees, Dr. Hilaman took to the podium to address the guests, saying, “This 

hospital is near and dear to me, but it’s the people who make it great. You are the best team 

I’ve ever worked with anywhere. You guys may be working in a small hospital, but you’re big 

players.” 

  For more information about Dosher Memorial Hospital visit Dosher.org 
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Robert Howard, Chairman of the Dosher Board of Trustees, Presents a Resolution Honoring 
Extraordinary Service to Brad Hilaman

Guest of Honor Dr. Brad Hilaman addresses program attendees 


